
LABOR DAY 2021

VDOT will lift most lane closures for holiday travel from noon Friday, Sept. 3, until noon
Tuesday, Sept. 7. However, motorists may encounter semi-permanent work zones or travel
delays in VDOT’s Staunton District in the following location:

Page County

Route 211 – Replacing westbound bridge over Shenandoah River South Fork. Single-lane traffic
in each direction using the eastbound bridge. Work zone speed limit 45 miles an hour.


